

5425 S. Semoran Blvd., Site 6A Orlando Fl 32822

March 20, 2022

Dear Keiser University,

The purpose of this letter is to express my gratitude towards Keiser University throughout the years. Sunshine State Medical Inc has been working closely with Keiser University in many events, helping and serving the community by sponsoring events and providing a great education for its awesome graduates. Keiser shows how much they care for their graduates and the community.

Keiser is constantly in contact with many places of business to give opportunities for growth and security. This provides comfort for the future of their Keiser graduates. Two of my employees graduated from Keiser University and they have been us now for 18 years.

I have nothing but great moments, memories, and gratitude toward the amazing work from everyone at Keiser University. I hope this continues for many years to come. Just keep up the good work! It is always needed.

Respectfully

Martha Ortiz C.E.O